
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

May 29, 2020 4:59 pm     

Good evening from Luther Manor.  Resident and staff safety remains our top priority 
and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all 
Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.   
 
Thank you for your support and commitment to our residents and staff during this 
extremely challenging time.  Almost 3 months in and we can tell many of our residents 
are getting restless (aren’t we all).  Please continue communicating with your loved 
ones and if a volunteer keep sending those pictures, emails, cards and letters of 
encouragement that we can deliver.  It means more than you know!   
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
 

● Thank you to the daughters of Courtyard Resident Elroy Storm!  Daughter 
Cindy Storm Fischer dropped off enough treats for all that yes brought a smile 
to our team members and the beautiful note brought tears to eyes! 
 

   
 
Campus Update 

● Today, we learned that one of our Health Care Center residents who 
is in the hospital tested positive for COVID-19.  This is a different unit 
than the one having the positive case two weeks ago.  All staff who 
interacted with the resident and the families of those having loved 
ones in the area have all been notified. If you didn’t receive a call 



 

from us, your loved one is not affected.  Today, we tested all the 
residents on this unit and notified all families of the testing.  Additional 
testing kits will arrive early next week and we will test all staff on that 
unit.  You know that since mid-March, we have been conducting vitals 
checks on all Health Care Center and assisted living residents three 
times per day.  We also monitor them for symptoms to help us 
identify any changes in their conditions. Together with wearing 
masks, screening staff and following frequent cleaning and hygiene 
protocols, we have precautions in place to help mitigate the spread 
when someone becomes ill.  We will keep you updated as this 
progresses. 

 
Campus Happenings 

● With the weather turning nicer, we take every chance we can get to 
help residents get outside and/or we encourage our independent 
living residents to take advantage of our 19 acres.  The buddy system 
is encouraged with a fellow resident, of course wearing masks and 
staying 6 feet apart.  Here are a few of our Courtyard’s residents 
taking advantage of one of our outdoor spaces. 

 

    



 

We will take another break from sending the update over the weekend, unless 

something pressing comes up.  “Talk” to you on Monday. 

Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 

● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


